
 
 

 

       
 

Bratislava, March 19, 2025 
 

 
 

 
Notice of Address Change  

 
 

We would like to inform you of the change of the headquarters of the Debt and Liquidity 
Management Agency. The current address of the Debt and Liquidity Management Agency – 

Radlinského 32, 811 07 Bratislava, will change as of April 1, 2025, to the following: 
 
 

Debt and Liquidity Management Agency 
Karadžičova 2, TWIN CITY A 

811 09 Bratislava 
 
 

The mailing address (Radlinského 32, 813 19 Bratislava) will remain unchanged until 
December 31, 2025. 

 
 

For more information, please visit www.ardal.sk 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.ardal.sk/

